
 

  

Date: 2016-07-23  

Federal Communications Commission 
Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Attention: Office of Engineering and Technology 

Re: Dismissal Request 

Dear FCC, 

We hereby declare that the product associated with FCC ID: 2AA5WKMP7R2BB has not been 
marketed anywhere in the world with this FCC identifier on it. We would like FCC to dismiss 
this application ASAP.  The was not being available until September 1, 2016. Thank you and 
we appreciate your attention and help! 

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Andrea Hsia, Senior Specialist   
Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch 
Tel: 886-3-318 3232 ext. 1628 
Fax: 886-3-327 0892 
Email: andrea.hsia@tw.bureauveritas.com 
 


